
Exciting News for GlassWerks & Glass America!
GlassWerks was recently acquired by Glass America!

Jason and Pam Liestman, the former owners of GlassWerks, had been in the process of selling
GlassWerks for about three years and came across this wonderful company with morals,

values, and standards much like their own.  All of the GlassWerks employees and locations will
remain the same, and we will provide the same level of wonderful customer service and
workmanship under our new ownership as we had in our almost 14 years operating as

GlassWerks.

We regret to have lost one of our amazing original owners on September 28th, 2022.
Jason Liestman passed away after an almost 12 year battle with kidney cancer.  Pam Liestman

will continue working with Glass America as an Account Manager.

Thank you for your wonderful support over the last 14 years.  We are excited to service
our customers under our new ownership with Glass America!

Our New Email Address for glass submissions:
mnglass2@glassusa.com


